
 

 

 
9th February 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Tuesday, the whole school took part in the ‘Safer Internet Day’ with a theme of "Create, 
connect and share respect: A better internet starts with you". The day was a call to action for 
every stakeholder to play their part in creating a better internet for everyone, in particular the 
youngest users out there. More than that, it was an invitation for everyone to join in and engage 
with others in a respectful way in order to ensure a better digital experience. If you have any 
questions or queries about how to keep your child safe online at home, come into school to the 
main office as we have experts at hand who will gladly help. 
 
As I’ve dipped into classes this week there have been numerous exciting topics being covered 
from the creation of dinosaurs, Fireman Sam’s tea break, Shakespeare, Spanish bingo but also 
managing to have a little time out to go out in the snow. 
 
Next Friday we will be saying our goodbyes to Mrs Huyton who has made the difficult decision to 
leave us after fifteen years, she will be joining her husband and helping him to run their 
expanding business. I’m sure you will join me in wishing her well for the future.  
 
Just one more week left before half term. See below for the dates you need to be aware of such 
as Valentine’s Day discos next week and World book Day when we come back after the break. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and wrap up warm 
 
Miss Young 
Head of School 
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Please be reminded: 
No Dogs are allowed on school Premises 
 

Parents/Carers are not permitted to enter the school car park to drop off children for 
breakfast club or at the start or end of the school day as reversing cars are very 
dangerous in the area where children are entering the school grounds on foot. Please 
also take care when parking near the school and remember that it is illegal to park in the 
bus lane. 
 

What’s coming up... 
 

Tuesday, 13th February – FOSG Valentines Disco – KS1 
Wednesday, 14th February – FOSG Valentines Disco – KS2 
Reception Theme Days: Shrove Tuesday, 9th February and Chinese New Year, 16th February 
Monday, 26th February – Book Bus People – All school 
Thursday, 1st March – World Book Day – All school 
 
 
 


